
Garage/Estate/Yard Sales Application

Yard sales, estate sales, auctions, sample sales, garage sales, and patio sales are permitted as
an accessory use on any residentially or institutionally developed lot in any district.  Such sales
may only be conducted by residents of the City of Westwood or their representatives and may
take place only on the tract on which said resident actually resides or has resided.  A permit is
mandatory on an individual basis, but is not needed to participate in the City's twice yearly
garage sales, which are held in May and September.

There are no fees involved for a garage sale permit. 

 

Related Links

Garage/Estate/Yard Sales Application

http://www.westwoodks.org/forms-permits/page/garageestateyard-sales-application
http://www.westwoodks.org/resident-resources/page/garage-sales

